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German Youth Delegation visits Ramallah 
 
 
A German youth group of the Christian Democratic Party visited the Palestinian 
Territories and Israel for eight days, in cooperation with the Konrad-Adenauer-
Foundation Ramallah. The group consisted of German university students and NGO 
employees as well as journalists and lawyers from Baden-Württemberg. 
 
Their first stop was the Representative Office of Germany in Ramallah. They met the 
deputy director who spoke about the good relations between the PA and the 
Representative Office and briefed the visitors about the projects which it supports in 
order to strengthen the Palestinian civil society. 
 
In addition, the group visited the office of the Konrad-Adenauer-Foundation Ramallah 
where it received information about its work in the Palestinian Territories and its 
support of the Palestinian political and economic development. A representative of 
the Palestinian Negotiation Support Unit delivered a lecture on the daily life of the 
Palestinians under the occupation. The questions of the delegation focused on the 
hope for peace in the region. 
 
During their visit to the Faculty of Law of the Birzeit University, where they had the 
opportunity to meet the staff and numerous students, research assistant Jameel 
Salem discussed the judiciary system in Palestine. 
 
They also met members of the Baader Youth Council (a Palestinian youth group) 
which was an opportunity to exchange information and ideas about political freedom 
and the influence of young people on their societies. Further, the Israeli occupation 
as an obstacle for peace was discussed. 
 
At the end of their trip, the members of the delegation attended a reception in honor 
of the German National Day, which was held by the German Representative Office in 
Ramallah. Among the attendants were also numerous Palestinian and foreign 
officials. 
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